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The Bellbird Newsletter 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children,  
 
As we approach the end of another term, it's hard to believe how quickly time has flown by! This term has been 
packed with hard work and remarkable learning across all subjects. It has also been full of fun events in recent 
weeks with the KS2 choir singing in several locations including in Central Cambridge. We have also had our 
annual Christmas Dinner and FABS Christmas Fair which was well attended and raised lots of money for the 
school. Yesterday, we celebrated Oak House winning the most house points this term with a special movie 
event. Well done Oak House! 
 
This week I have also met with the incoming Headteacher, Mr Puxley and we had an incredibly productive 
handover meeting and I know he can’t wait to get started! At the bottom of the newsletter, you will find 
additional key dates for your diary including next term’s parental consultation dates. I would also like to take a 
moment to thank you as parents as carers for all the support you have given and continue to give to your 
children and the staff at the school. It makes such a difference to children’s success! 
 
Wishing you a fantastic Christmas and a happy New Year! 
 

 
 
 
Mr Matt Brough  
Interim Headteacher 
 
 

What we have learnt this term 

In assembly at the start of term we thought about all the things we wanted to get better at between September 
and now. This included learning we might do outside of school as well as all of the learning we do in school. In 
assembly this week we recapped what we wanted to learn and created a word cloud based on the children’s 
views. You can see the image of this on the next page. 
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Key dates for your diary: 
 

Event Date 

Last day of term Friday 20th December 

Spring Term 

Staff Inset Day (School Closed to Children) Monday 6th January  

School Reopens to Children Tuesday 7th January  

Year 5 Class Assembly Thursday 13th February @ 9:15am 

Last Day of Half Term Friday 14th February  

Return to School Monday 24th February  

Parental Consultation  Tuesday 25th February (After School – On Zoom) 

Parental Consultation  Thursday 27th February (AM – In Person) 

SEND Parental Consultation Thursday 6th March (3:30pm – 5:30pm) 

Year 3 Class Assembly Thursday 27th March @ 9:15am 

Last Day of Term (Easter Break) Friday 4th April 

Year 1 Class Assembly Wednesday 21st May @ 9:15am 

Year 2 Class Assembly Tuesday 8th July @ 9:15am 
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